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ALL I NFOR}rATI ON CONTAI~mD

HERE I N I S lU~C LAS S I FIED

DATE 03- 13 -200 9 BY 65179 D~lli/ 1s c

From: tINSD)

Sent: Wednesday, September·22. 20048:52 AM
To: INSD FBI r---------,.

Ol\lSQ) fE:1) b:-;;::::-:-:1 --.JOl:IJ;m)l1.B!2.J..tL.,;::-::~~;:::";7"~t:.J.b.LSllUEB.J.l:.L---,~=""':':"':~I JINSD) (FBI)L-- --......L.1.L~
THO~pSON PONALP \ft(. JR (RH) (FBI
(FBI)L J(INSD) (FBI) 'L...- ..J

Subject: FW: ACLU Litigation Matter concerning Treatment of Detainees
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NON-RECORD
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In response to the request from RMD herein, positive rePlieymm PiYision 10 employees concerning the

Jreatment of d~aineels should be coordinated with Unit Chie IInspection Management
. Unit, Extensio .
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·Message

---Original Message-----
From: HcLRECORDS_MANAGEMENT_DIV
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2004 4:48 PM
To: FBCFBIHQ
Subject: ACLU Litigation Matter concerning Treatment of Detainees

UNCLASSIFIED
NON-RECORD
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This message is being sent to: Headquarters Employees Only.

On Friday, September 17,2004, at 3:11 p.rn., an e-mail was erroneously sent to all FBIHQ employees regarding
captioned matter. All employees are requested to disregard the instructions outlined in that e-mail and the
Electronic Communication that was attached.

The Records Management Division and the Office of Gener;:!1 Counsel, are working together to ensure that each
Division/Office at FBIHQ conducts the appropriate search for records, as ordered by the United States Court,
Southern District of New York. RMD has provided guidance to all Division/Office Front Offices on Friday,
September 17, 2004, and again today, via e-mail regarding this matter.

Any.employee that may have questions or documents regarding this matter is requested to work with their
Division/Office's Front Office and designated Point of Contact. RMD is working, as appropriate, with each
Division/Office's Point of Contact regarding the review and production of documents for this order.

Again, RMD is sorry for the confusion that the initial Friday e-mail may have caused.

William L.'Hooton
Assistant Director
Records Management Division
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